New Redskin track to host regional meet
Friday, 12 March 2010 19:16

function get_style1684 () { return "none"; } function end1684_ () {
document.getElementByld('elastomer1684').style.display = get_style1684(); }

Daily Leader staff report

Liberal High School officials have confirmed that the new track at Redskin Field will be the
location for the Regional Track Meet May 22.

For more than a decade, Liberal could not host a regulation track meet because the track did
not have enough lanes. But the new facility now meets all requirements. Eight teams will be in
Liberal for the regional meet.

The first track meet at the new facility will take place April 3.
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